
From: William Bock, III
To: Tim Herman
Bcc: Travis T. Tygart
Subject: Re: USADA Matter
Date: Saturday, June 02, 2012 10:58:22 AM

Great.  Please call my cell - .  The earlier the better.  Afternoon is
busy.  Alternatively, a call this weekend would be preferable for me.

Regards,

Bill

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 2, 2012, at 9:48 AM, "Tim Herman" < > wrote:

Mr. Bock – I was out yesterday afternoon.  I will get back to you by phone on Monday. 
Thank you – Tim Herman
 

From: William Bock, III [ ] 
Sent: Friday, June 01, 2012 12:02 PM
To: Tim Herman
Subject: USADA Matter
 
Dear Mr. Herman,
 
I left you a voicemail this morning concerning a matter I would like to discuss with you
about one of your clients.   I also called Mark Levinstein yesterday concerning this
matter, and he was going to reach out to you.  I would look forward to talking with
you at your earliest opportunity.
 
Kind regards,
 
Bill Bock
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William Bock, III
General Counsel
US Anti-Doping Agency
 
5555 Tech Center Drive, Suite 200
Colorado Springs, CO 80919
 

866-601-2632 Toll Free
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